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HB 3075 are antithetical to both the state of Oregon constitution and the constitution 

of the United States. It is an infringement on our rights as Oregonians and 

Americans. Creating systems that are biased to police creates massive and 

dangerous opportunities for equity and inclusion to gun owning Oregonians. 

Restricting law abiding Oregonians will no have effect on crime and put vulnerable 

communities further at risk by restricting their right to bear arms and defend 

themselves.  


